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Silchester Partners Limited, Silchester Continuation Limited, Silchester International Investors LLP 
and Silchester International Investors, Inc. (“Silchester”) implements and enforces controls to help 
ensure that modern slavery is not taking place within its business or supply chains.  Silchester’s 
directors, officers, employees, and legal members are subject to a Code of Ethics and receive annual 
training.  

Silchester’s primary suppliers include custodians, fund administrators, IT service providers and 
professional services firms.  Silchester has considered its risk profile and that of its primary suppliers.  
Silchester’s larger primary suppliers in the UK must publish anti-slavery policies and procedures.  With 
certain smaller suppliers, where Silchester has determined that the risks of exploitation may be higher, 
Silchester has utilised contract wording to help ensure compliance.  

This statement is made pursuant to Section 54 of the Modern Slavery Act 2015 and has been approved 
on 24th May 2023 by the governing bodies of the Silchester entities. 

 

 

/s/ T. J. Linehan 
Partner 


